
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 11 :24 AM 
'Brad Roberts ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Brad Roberts 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00601-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Brad Roberts <bradr@classiccoatings.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 12:51 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

January 23, 2022 
Dear Clerk of the Commission, 
My name is Brad Roberts and I am a resident at 450 S. Gulf Blvd in Placida Florida. We live on Don Pedro Island and are 
strongly opposed to allowing EU to proceed with the installation of sewers on our island. Not that we are opposed to 
sewers but we are opposed to EU and their owner to manage a project of this size given his lack of experience in this 
field. 

It is my opinion that this is a job that the county should be doing if it needs to be done. The county has people on staff 
that have much more experience in this area than anyone at EU. Given Mr. Boyars record with the Little Gasparilla 
Water Company, I find it hard to believe that the county is even considering EU to apply for the Certificate of 
Authorization. 

Please record my opposition to this matter and encourage you to vote down this Certificate of Authorization for EU. 

BmdRobel'ts 
450 S. Gulf Blvd 
Placida Florida 3.1946 

Cell: 920-912-6906 
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